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Only patients scheduled for 
dental appointments will be 
allowed in our operatories. 
In order to ensure the highest quality of care and 
confidentiality for our patients, and in compliance with 
HIPAA privacy policies; parents, family members or friends 
will be asked to stay in the waiting room. If needed, one 
person may be called back to attend exams and to discuss 
treatment after x-rays have been completed. Exceptions 
may be made for patients who are under 10 years of age, 
those with special needs, or those that need interpretation. 

Children not receiving treatment will need to remain in 
the waiting area for their safety. 

Any person approved to join the patient in an operatory 
must remain in that operatory at all times during the visit. 
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